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South Eastern Sydney
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Ref: D11/76002

Alan Bright
Acting Director
Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Department of Planning
Received

l l FEB 2012

Scanning Room

Dear Mr Bright

l refer to your letter of 12 December 2011 concerning environmental assessment for development of
a Dental Hospital at 84−86 Kiora Road, Miranda (MP11_0009).

The South Eastern Sydney Local Health District (SESLHD) supports the application. It is believed
the proposed Dental Hospital may ease pressure for local public hospital beds and some oral health
services.

Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the development. Should you require any
further information, please do not hesitate to contact Julie Dixon, Director Planning and Population
Health, South Eastern Sydney Local Health District on 02 9947 9838.

Yours sincerely

Terry Clout
Chief Executive
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South Eastern Sydney Local Health District
ABN 70 442 041 439

Level 4, District Executive Unit
Locked Mail Bag 21

Taren Point NSW 2229
Tel: (02) 9540 7756 Fax: (02) 9540 8757

Website www.health.nsw.gov.aulseslhnlindex.asp
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